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The Syngman Rhee Institute 

September 6, 1957 

No. 9 

TO: Minister Tai Ha Yiu 

fROM: 1'he President 

I have recoived your reports No. 42 and 43, 
dated August 17; No. 44, dated August 20; and 
No. I} 5 dated August 21, and thank you for them. 

I appreciate havine the information which 
you relayed on the withdrawal of American ground 
f orccs from Japan, on the preparations being 
made in Japan for the forthcoming United Nations 
General Assembly meetings, and other subjects. 

With regard to the clash between Korean 
detainees and Japanese camp authorities, I shall 
await the report on your investigation of this 
unfortunate incident. I have instructed the 
Foreign Minister and the Minister of Home Affairs 
to investigate and give careful consideration to 
the activities of Korean residents in Japan who 
visit Korea. 

I have reviewed your report on the 16th 
Preliminary Session and have no further instructions 
at this time. 
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